
Florida Power & Light Company

700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408

August 30, 2016

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer
Commission Clerk  
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket Nos. 160021-EI, 160061-EI, 160062-EI and 160088-EI

Dear Ms. Stauffer:

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) is an errata 
sheet to Revised Exhibit NWA-3.

Additionally, FPL would like to clarify the information contained in its August 29, 2016 
transmittal letter that accompanied the revised rebuttal testimony of Ned W. Allis and Revised 
Exhibit NWA-3.  That letter noted that there are no changes to rebuttal exhibits NWA-4 or 
NWA-5.  To clarify, NWA-4 and NWA-5 are being withdrawn, and will not be moved into the 
record by FPL.

If you should have any questions about this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

s/ Jessica A. Cano

Jessica A. Cano
Fla. Bar No. 0037372

Enclosure
cc: Counsel for Parties of Record (w/ enc)

Jessica A. Cano
Senior Attorney
Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard
Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420
(561) 304-5226
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile)
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FILED AUG 30, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 07127-16
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



1

ERRATA SHEET

WITNESS: Ned W. Allis – Exhibit NWA-3 Revised

PAGE # LINE # CHANGE

3                     Paragraph 2, Sentence 1: It should read “FEA has proposed the 57-R1 
survivor curve.”  

3                     Paragraph 2, Sentence 2: It should read “FEA’s estimate is an increase in 
average service life of sixteen years.”




